

TOWN OF HARTLAND

22 SOUTH ROAD EAST HARTLAND, CT 06027

SENT BY EMAIL TO: siting.council@ct.gov

November 13, 2010

Honorable Daniel F. Caruso, Chairman and Members of the CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

RE: AT&T - CELL TOWER APPLICATION - LOCATION 95 BALANCE ROCK ROAD, HARTLAND, CT

Dear Chairman Caruso and Siting Council Members:

Please be advised that to date the Hartland Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission has not had a public meeting with the AT&T representatives regarding the proposed cell tower location at 95 Balance Rock Road, (East) Hartland, Connecticut.

However, the Town of Hartland's First Selectman, Wade Cole, has arranged an informational meeting between the Hartland Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission and AT&T representatives for December 2, 2010 which will include the AT&T soils consultant who will present his analysis and comments to the Commission.

Therefore, for this reason, the Town of Hartland Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission would like to postpone its comments until all information is received from the December 2nd gathering of facts and sharing of knowledge meeting which may produce the most efficient and prudent route to the best outcome.

Please consider this a request to postpone comment until just after the December 2nd, 2010 meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.

Please send your email acknowledgement of this correspondence and advise accordingly.

For the Commission,

William H. Emerick, Jr. - Chairman Hartland Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission cobble.avenue@att.net

cc: Town Selectmen
Members of Hartland Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission
Scott Eisenlohr – Wetlands Enforcement Officer
Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. – Cuddy & Feder, LLP - legal counsel for AT&T